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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.L. 20885

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

March 6, 1984

Mrs. Debbie Highfill
Box 335
Cayucos, California 93430

Dear Mrs. Highfill:

Commissioner Gilinsky has asked me to reply to your letter
of February 27, 1984, concerning the licensing of the Diablo
Canyon nuclear power plant.

Because this is a contested case before the Commission, he
cannot comment on the substance ¢f your letter., He
certainly appreciates ycur concern ané has asked that your
comments be forwarded to the Secretariat for inclusion in
the public record.

Sincerely,
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Roxarne Gcldsmith
Special Assistant to
Comrissioner Gilinsky



